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January 1974 
 

 
New members who joined in Indonesia: left to right: John Penjitan, Thomas Edison Darmadi, and 

Kumoro 

 

January was a month in which we received so many blessings. In spite of the present heat (35 deg. 

celsius) and the summer holidays, many interested young people came into the center. We could teach 

some of them the entire Principle, so our center has been growing again. The new members were 

introduced to street witnessing after only a short time of more intense studying of the Principle. We are 

grateful that the Father has led them to the family. 

 

For God's Day the Sydney and Melbourne members met together, the first time here in Australia since we 

started the mission in February 1973. We had a short review of our work for Heavenly Father. Our strong 

desire is to find a certain number of people in 1974. We taught the Principle to several hundred people in 

1973. We feel people becoming more and more open and the spiritual standard raising. 

 


